Carriage Square Homeowners Board of Directors Meeting
Held on September 9, 2015
Minutes
The meeting was held at the Carriage Square Park.  In the absence of the President, Vice-president Michele Stokes called the meeting to order at 6:10 pm.
Board members present:  M. Stokes, S. Brady, K. Hoppe, D. Lakers, and M. E. Komac
Guest present: Patrick Lakers

As the purpose of the meeting was annual elections, reading of the minutes and the usual reports were not read.

Elections for the Board for the term of 2015-2016:
Nominations for the open offices were made, seconded, and voted upon with the following results:

Richard Sharp – President

Michele Stokes – Vice-president

Donna Lakers – Treasurer

Mary Ellen Komac – Secretary

Ken Hoppe – Director, 3-year term

The Board’s composition, therefore, remains unchanged.

Informal discussion without decisions:
Various newsletter topics, formation of a holiday caroling group, and reviving the neighborhood garage sale in the spring of 2016.

Next meeting date, location and time:  November 18, 2015, 7:00 pm, at the home of Donna Lakers, 1110 Cabrolet Drive.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm.
